
 

                

Annual Statement 2019/20: Remuneration Committee 



 

The University requires all employees, including senior post-holders, to abide by their contractual 
terms governing exclusivity of service to the University and declaration of interests.  These terms 
provide that the Vice-Chancellor (and the Acting Vice-Chancellor until 29 February 2020) and other 
senior post-holders shall not, except with the prior sanction of the Chair of Council (for the Vice-
Chancellor and Acting Vice-Chancellor) and the Vice-Chancellor (for all other posts), be directly or 
indirectly employed, engaged, concerned or interested in any other undertaking or business. If 
permitted by the Chair of the Council or the Vice-Chancellor to be directly or indirectly employed, 
engaged, concerned or interested in any undertakings or business, they must in no way act so as to 
bind the University or to damage its interest or reputation. 
 
The University operates a single expense scheme. All expenses paid to the Vice-Chancellor are in 
furtherance of the business of the University and comply with the University’s Expenses Policy and 
the Gifts and Hospitality Policy. 
 
 

Remuneration of higher paid staff, excluding pension contributions (excluding the Vice- 

Chancellor and Acting Vice-Chancellor) 


